
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Piccadilly line 

Weekend of 10/11 August 

No service between  

King’s Cross St. Pancras  

and Hammersmith 

This is due to planned engineering work. 

Please use alternative Tube or local  

bus routes. 

The Hammersmith & City and Circle lines are 

running between King's Cross St. Pancras and 

Hammersmith for Piccadilly line services 

towards Heathrow. 
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